
 

 

NOTICE TO THE BAR 

 

NEW JERSEY LAWYERS’ FUND FOR CLIENT PROTECTION – 

CORRECTION – RETRACTION OF ATTORNEY LISTED AS 

REINSTATED FROM THE 2024 INELIGIBLE LIST 

 

  
 The New Jersey Lawyers’ Fund for Client Protection declares that 

attorney Douglas Raymond Moquet, Jr., should not have been included on the 

January 7, 2025 reinstatement list as he was not declared ineligible in the 

Supreme Court’s June 17, 2024 order and experienced no period of 

ineligibility.  The Fund regrets the error.  Attorney Moquet’s name should 

thus be stricken from the January 7, 2025 reinstatement list.   

 

     New Jersey Lawyers’ Fund  

    for Client Protection 

      

 

Dated:  May 7, 2025 

 


